
Monday August 18, 2014 

We were up bright and early to hit the road 
(without the rig this time).  Destination –  Magy & 
Tom`s cottage on the French River.   

 

For the first part of the trip there were interesting 
things to see as we travelled east through many 

small northern Ontario Communities.   

  

  

  



Saw lots of trees and many massive rocks along the 
way. 

  

 After a few hours we felt like we were seeing the 
same trees and rocks over and over again. 

Made a quick stop in Sudbury for lunch and a trip to 
Costco for food.  After 
about five hours of driving 
we arrived in Alban.  Mike 
was a bit confused as they moved the LCBO, but we 
found it down the road.  Then it was time for Zen 
driving as we have not been in this area for a long 
time.  Mike made all the right turns and soon we 
saw the cottage sign. 

  



It was a beautiful sunny day, so shortly after we 
arrived everyone headed down to the dock to enjoy 
the water. 

 

The kids and dogs had a great time playing on the 
beach.   

Water levels are way up this year so the beach is 
rather tiny. 

  

  



  

Look Grandma I`m catching tadpoles 

  

  

Let`s go tubing! 

  

  

 



  

 

Time for a swim 

  

  

 

  

  

  

  



I`m going to beat you back! 

 

Meanwhile –  back at the beach 

  

I`m Superman! 

Mother Daughter discussion 



  

  

 

After a great dinner (courtesy of Magy –  the hostess 
with the mostess) we relaxed and watched the sun 
go down over the river. 

  



Tuesday August 19, 2014 

With 5 adults, 4 kids and 2 dogs inside, mornings 
were a little loud, but everyone got along (well - 
most of the time) and there were lots of smiles and 
giggles.   

  

 

Percy loves to show his love to the kids by kissing 
them. 

 

A new way to use a wheelbarrow. 



The rest of the time was spent eating, drinking 
(just a little), walking in the woods, playing crazy 
games and taking naps.  Funny thing though - Mike 
did not seem to need as much persuasion as the 
kids when it was nap time. 

 

Thanks Magy for a wonderful time on the 
French.  It was nice to see the kids (the big ones 
and the little ones) and share some good times. 

We arrived back to the campsite on Friday 
afternoon.  

 


